
Illinois Affiliate of the American College of Nurse Midwives 

Philanthropic Support 
 

 
The Board of Directors of the Illinois Affiliate of the American College of Nurse Midwives 
celebrates the work of Illinois non-profit organizations that support the people and communities 
we care for.  Midwives work with these organizations to support our patients in caring for their 
whole selves and families.   
 

Philanthropic support from the Illinois ACNM Affiliate is available for non-profit organizations 
working in alignment with midwives on issues including (but not limited to) access to health care, 
social services, mental health, and reproductive justice.   Donations up to $1,000 are available 
annually for a specific project, event, or program. 
 
Applications are due July 1.  Funds are distributed in September.    
 
 
To request a donation, please submit a letter to the Board of Directors that includes the 
following information:  

 
1. Name and mission of organization.  Please include your name and contact information and the 
name, email, and phone number for a contact person at the organization. 
 
2. Description of how the organization supports women, families, and/or children.    
 
3. Amount requested. 
 
4. Description of how the funds will be used.  
 

 

Submit your application letter to the Illinois Affiliate Board of Directors by email: 

acnm.il.board@gmail.com 

mailto:acnm.il.board@gmail.com

